BUILDING COMMUNITY AND UNITY
AFTER THE ELECTION

MONDAY, NOV. 14

BEERS LECTURE HALL
6:00 PM

In the spirit of fostering an inclusive, safe campus environment where all voices matter,
the Office of Student Affairs invites you to a community discussion about building unity after a
difficult election cycle. Refreshments will be provided at 5:30 p.m.




